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Items for inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be submitted by e-mail to piltownparishnews@gmail.com      
prior to 7pm on Wednesday of each week to ensure inclusion in the Parish Newsletter the following Sunday. 

 

 

LINGAUN VALLEY TOURISM 
The Lingaun Valley Tourism group 

invites all members of our local 

communities to a presentation on their 

new strategic plan and the exciting 

opportunities it presents for the area.  

This is an important meeting to get your 

input into the plan for Lingaun Valley 

Tourism for the next 5 years. 

We are eager to see members of the public 

from all villages and communities in the 

Lingaun Valley area attend and input into 

this meeting. 

The meeting will be held in Ballyneale 

Community Centre on Thursday 25th 

September at 8pm. 

All are Welcome to attend. 

 
POTF COMMUNITY ALERT  

POTFCA is conscious of its 

responsibility to its members and wider 

community. We need to grow our 

membership particularly in the 

Fiddown area. United we stand. 

Ní nerart go cur le chéile!! 

The executive will be meeting to evaluate 

its service and the messaging system. 

The Funding of a camera extension at the 

Barracks is foremost on our agenda. 

We will also decide on a date for our 

AGM at which we will have our 

local  Garda Aoife Spellman. 

Thanks for your continued support and 

judging by recent events we need more 

vigilance in the community, particularly 

as dark evenings are here. The elderly 

and living alone need support. 

Donations or sponsorship are more 

than welcome, can be made at St. 

Canice’s Credit Union on either 

Thursday or Fridays when open. 

It is estimated that €4,500 will install 

the cameras at the Barracks. 
 

 

WE REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS 

AT THIS TIME,  people of the 

parish, those who have passed 

away in our community, our 

beloved family members & 

friends and all those who need 

our prayers at this time. 
 

 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Mary Barnable, Harristown 

Dick Corcoran and his daughter 

Jcqueline, Templeorum 

Eamonn, Francis & Catherine 

Tennyson, Brownmountain 

 
OWNING & TEMPLEORUM - 

SUNDAY 10AM MASS ROSTER 
21st September – Templeorum 

28th September – Owning 

5th October – Templeorum 

 
WEEKLY EXPOSITION OF THE 

BLESSED SACRAMENT 

Owning on Tuesdays from 2-3pm 

Piltown on Thursdays at 10:30am 

 
CHAPLET OF DIVINE MERCY 

The Chaplet to The Divine Mercy 

Prayer Group will meet next 

Wednesday Evening at 7.30p.m. in 

the Community Centre Piltown. 

All are welcome. 

 
BAPTISM ARRANGEMENTS 

From now onwards, baptisms in the 

parish will take place in Piltown 

Church on the first Saturday of the 

month at 12 noon. One month’s 

notice will be required and 

bookings must be done through the 

Parish Office.  

 

THANK YOU!  

Fr. Moore wishes to thank everyone who 

attended the recent 55th Anniversary 

Mass and Reception celebrating his 

Ordination.  

He greatly appreciates the support 

shown to him by the parishioners over 

the years and looks forward to 

continuing the good work! 

 
THE INK BOTTLE BUG HOTEL 

People in the parish and further afield 

were outraged and disgusted when they 

saw the state of the Bug Hotel on Sunday 

morning last, September 14th. 

The Ink bottle bug hotel was a labour of 

love. A unique entry to our village from 

Fiddown. It will be rebuilt but over time 

when the funds have been collected. Well 

over a years work went into its planning 

and construction before it was put on site. 

2 generous sponsors funded the bug hotel, 

the John O Shea trust and Hickson’s. The 

total cost was €17,000. 

Gardai are working with the community 

to gather information. 

Keep Piltown tidy would like to thank 

the many people, schools and 

organisations who all offered support 

during these difficult days. Various 

ways are being investigated to collect 

funds for its reconstruction. One way 

you can donate is through idonate 

The keep Piltown Tidy Crowdfunding 

Page is: 

https://www.donate.ie/crowdfunder/kee

ppiltowntidy 

 
SKOUGH SESSIONS 
Thanks to all who turned out for the 

historical walk and talk in Owning and 
to the organisers of the Skough Sessions 

committee and friends for their 

wonderful musical recital in Owning 

House Retirement Village.  

Wonderful refreshments were served 

by the staff at Owning House to 

enhance the event. 

 

https://www.templeorumparish.org/
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OPEN NIGHT 
Scoil Mhuire (Greenhill) Secondary 

School, Carrick-on-Suir. 

Open night. 

Date: Thursday, October 2nd at 7pm 

Welcome from the Principal, tour of 

the school and subject choices. 

 
OWNING HOUSE 
Thanks to all who supported the 

Owning House Coffee Morning, on 

September 11th, 2025 

The residents, staff, volunteers and 

committee would like to express their 

heartfelt thanks to all who made the 

coffee morning such a success. It was 

great to see our residents and the 

local community meet up for a chat 

and the day is always more than just 

fundraising. Thanks to all those who 

donated prizes on the day. 

The Raffle winners were as follows: 

1. Fr. Paschal Moore 

2. Marie Howley 

3. Marie Byrne 

4. Lilly Brennan 

5. Bethany Carroll 

6. Donal McCarthy 

7. Emmet Halley 

8. Eachel Daley 

9. Ben O'Callaghan 

10. Jill Whelan 

 
KILDALTON COLLEGE 

Kildalton College. Online 

Applications are now open for 

2025/2026 courses in Agriculture, 

Horticulture & Equine. 

Contact: 051-644400 or email: 

kildaltoncollege@teagasc.ie 

 

OSSORY PARISHES 
Ossory Parishes Ltd. Are seeking a 

Grounds/Maintenance Person for Keep 

Piltown Tidy. Temporary contract. 

Location: Piltown GAA Complex. 

Job Type: Community Employment. 

Hours per week:19.5 hours 

Duties: Litter control. Hedge cutting, 

watering flowers etc. 

E-mail: 

ossoryparishesce@gmail.com 
 

 

For Appointments call 051-644000 

PARISH PRIEST 

Rev. Paschal Moore P.P.  

Landline: 051-643112 
Mobile: 087-2408078 

E-mail: templeorum@ossory.ie 
 

Piltown Church Sacristy 

Landline: 051-644606 
 

 WEEKEND MASSES IN THE PARISH  
 

 Piltown – Saturday @ 6pm 
 

 Owning & Templeorum –  
 Every alternate Sunday @ 10am 
 

 
BULKY FURNITURE DROP OFF DAYS 

Dates:  

Monday, September 29th to Saturday 

October 4th 2025. 

Location: 

Granny Civic Amenity Site. 

Cost: 

€5 per car. 

 
OWNING TIMBER PRODUCTS 
Owning Timber Products offers are 

range of timber products, including 

tonne bags of ash and spruce, with a 

limited supply of ash available. They 

also provide smaller bags for those 

with different needs.  

If you are interested or require further 

information contact John on 087-

1675531. To stay updated on any of their 

offerings and any new arrivals, be sure to 

follow Owning Timber on Facebook. 

 
FLU VACCINE CLINIC 
Piltown Family Practice. 

Walk in Flu vaccine clinic for patients 

of the practice next Wednesday, 

September 24th from 9.30 am to 

12.30pm. No appointment necessary. 

 

mailto:templeorum@ossory.ie

